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I will still be mailing out boxes. I will not be posting
anything here for the next week or so. I’m fine, all my family
members are fine–this is a business, not personal, problem,
but if I let myself post here before the problem is resolved,
as angry as I am, I’ll say things I’ll regret.

Have a good week. I’ll see you all next Tuesday or Wednesday
or maybe a bit later if we can’t get this fixed.
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